[image: image1.png]



Christmas is just around the corner and it is time to think about buying a beautiful Poinsettia.

The Parent Council at Richview Collegiate is selling Poinsettias as a fundraiser through Bradford Greenhouses Limited.

The fundraiser will begin Friday, November 25 and end Wednesday, December 7.  Please make payment by cheque and made payable to Richview Collegiate Parent Council.  Payment and order forms must be handed into the office on or before Wednesday, December 7 as there will be no orders accepted after this date.
Delivery will be on Thursday, December 15 and all orders must be picked up at the school between the hours of 3:30 and 6:00 p.m.

Money raised will be used towards various student activities and needs. We thank you for your support.

If there are any questions you may contact one of the parents on our fundraising team by e-mail at kimshaw2001@rogers.com.

